Botus Fleming Parish Council www.botusfleming.org.uk



Announcement to Residents

At the Botus Fleming Parish Council meeting of 26th February 2020, it was RESOLVED to seek the approval of the Secretary of State for Housing, Communities & Local Government to apply for a PWLB loan of £70,000 up to 15 years for the purchase of the Recreation Field Hatt. The annual loan repayments will come to around £4,800.

It is not intended to increase the council tax precept for the purpose of the loan repayments.

Should you have any views or opinions you wish to feed in, please contact the Parish Council direct. clerk@botusfleming.org.uk

Signed, Chairman to the Parish Council

Signed, Clerk to the Parish Council

4. a. levoh 17.3.20